
MULLUMBIMBY HIGH SCHOOL 

What’s on      

Ph. 6684 2600           Term 4 | Week 1 | Monday 15 October 2018 

OUR VISION 

Mullumbimby High School supports all students to fulfil their potential and become successful, confident, creative members of 

our diverse community and the wider world. 

DATES FOR YOUR DIARY 

Mon 15 Oct     First day Term 4 (all year groups) 

Thu 18 Oct  Open Boys Cricket v Byron High at Byron Rec Grounds 

Mon 22 Oct       HSC Written Exams start 

  P&C Meeting at 6pm 

  Year 7 Camp starts 

Tue 13 Nov       Yr12 Formal  

Fri 16 Nov Yr11 Presentation 

Tue 4 Dec Orientation Day for Year 6 to Year 7 

Tue 13 Dec Yr10 Formal 

CREATING OPPORTUNITIES, ACHIEVING SUCCESS                               www.mullumbimb-h.schools.nsw.edu.au 

EXCURSION PAYMENTS NOW DUE  

South Passage 2019 deposit $50 

Payment Yr7 camp balance from $270 (total) 

Italy payment (see schedule) 

Ski Trip 2019—1st instalment due on 19 October  

Yr12 school fees 2018 to be finalised 

Yr12 2018 formal RSVP and payments now overdue 

 

The Uniform Shop will continue to be open Monday and Thursdays 8.30am—9.00am and payment can be made in store by cash, cheque or 
debit/credit card.  Online uniform ordering is also available:  https://mullumhigh.wixsite.com/mullumhighuniforms/online-store  

PRINCIPAL’S MESSAGE 

  

Welcome back to Term 4!  
 

Year 12 students will be starting with their English HSC written exams on Thursday 18 October. Students should check their personal         
timetable and arrive early to allow enough time for settling in. 

 

Year 11 students are now starting the Year 12 school curriculum work and good attendance is essential. In order to prepare for HSC 2019, 
students will have mandatory interviews which will be held next Monday in the library to confirm their pattern of study for the HSC. Every 
students must book and attend this interview before they can stop going to a class they wish to drop. Information regarding the booking 
process will be passed on to students and parents in an email by the end of the day. During this interview, all students will be given their 
assessment booklet. Any questions, please see Ms Elliott, Head Teacher Senior Studies. 

 

Year 10 students are now allowed to wear senior school uniform—a white, collared shirt, plain black jumper/jacket and black pants/skirts.  

SECOND HAND UNIFORMS—Kindly drop off any second-hand uniforms to the attention of Ms Bub-Connor.  Our uniform swap strategy    

enables any student who is out of uniform (for any reason) to go to the uniform room in Student Services in the morning before CARE and 

change into a clean uniform for the day. They can then pick up their non-uniform clothes at the end of the day.  Thank you for your help. 

MESSAGE FROM THE P&C 
 
Come and join us for our first P&C meeting for the term – Monday 22 October, 6pm. We will be talking about public education funding and 
Mullum High with Labor candidate for Ballina Asren Pugh, as well as the Lot 22 proposal and its impact on the school, Mullum Music Festival, 
funding requests from school, initiatives to increase parent engagement and more. All welcome. Further information – mullumbimbyhigh-
school@pandcaffiliate.org.au. 
 
Dr Laurel Cohn, P&C President 

http://www.mullumbimb-h.schools.nsw.edu.au
https://mullumhigh.wixsite.com/mullumhighuniforms/online-store
mailto:mullumbimbyhighschool@pandcaffiliate.org.au
mailto:mullumbimbyhighschool@pandcaffiliate.org.au


NEW ADDRESS? NEW PHONE NUMBER? NEW EMAIL?  

Please let the school know as soon as possible! 

BYRON BAY BASKETBALL TERM 4, 2018 

Join in the fun of our Summer Season, no experience necessary! 
MUSTERS!!! Being held for boys and girls from 17/10/18 to 27/10/18 

Junior High Boys (yrs 7,8 & 9)- Musters;  Wed’s 17/10/18 & 24/10/18 -    5-6pm 
Senior High Boys (yrs 10,11,12)- Musters;  Wed’s 17/10/18 & 24/10/18 - 5-6pm 
Senior High Boys can also play B-Men’s on Thursday evenings 
High School Girls - Musters; Thursdays 18/10/18 & 25/10/18- 5- 6pm 
Turn up if looking for a team or have a team ready 

For Enquiries and forms, email info@byronbasketball.com  
Phone a/h 6687 2246   www.byronbasketball.com  

SAFE DRIVERS COURSE FOR LEARNERS  

The Safer Learner Driver Course is a combined theoretical 
and practical Course for under 25 year-old learner drivers 
who have completed 50 hours of log book driving hours. The 
Course involves two Modules: 

Module one: A three-hour facilitated group discussion on how to manage risks 
on the road. This will involve a maximum of twelve participants and will be de-
livered by a facilitator. 

Module two: A two-hour in-vehicle coaching session to develop low-risk driv-
ing strategies. This will involve two participants and a coach. 

Participants who complete the course will receive a bonus of 20 hours credit 
recorded in their learner driver log book. 

COURSE NOTES: 

 BYS is an RMS authorised Course Provider 

 The Course costs a total of $140 for both modules. 

 Participants may enjoy completing the Course with a friend particularly 
for the in-vehicle session.  

 For more information please contact: Steffie Sims on  6685 7777 or 
email  info@bys.org.au 

Next Course dates:  Wednesday 17th October - 4.30pm to 7.30pm 

To book visit:   L Driver Course 

BARISTA COURSE  
Level I 
 
When: Tuesday 6th November 
    4pm to 7pm 
    
How much: $50 
 
Who: Ages 15 - 24 
 
Where: Byron Youth Activity Centre 
             1 Gilmore Crescent 
             Byron Bay 
 
To book a place call 6685 7777  
or go to Barista Course 

Registrations are now open for the Full-time Academy and the Girls Academy 
Program 2018/19 season trials.  

Visit our website for more information and to complete the online registration 

https://liverpoolacademynsw.com.au/liverpool-academy-nsw-courses/ 

https://www.bys.org.au/ldriver/
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001PPHNmcoV6qjGh_hCPZxmeBzDC2of0ZupJOQPIm8lPXQkU8A6shz4CertE-4-dpB_7pnQ6ijpEuH2eizeJV5PpxW-e63hZBb9xEgUDjFcK4H-yho6nNc0g3kUqq7bM6elRiY6bxsFcDg6aj8DnqN0W3ah488zK6tO4O8int2XnDSu7qCpfnOq2dAatzExFGye&c=pA0BTml21VDC0l7qKp80wzVfaio1Ou4zW

